Staff In Attendance: Dorsey, Diplacido, Fitzgerald, Pincek, Elliott, Eiler, Williams, and Ruhlman. Morant and Parker.

*Basketball and Wrestling in progress, lower attendance expected.

Seahawk Shouts

- Ms. Dorsey is nominated for Principal of the year
- Carnations went well
- Wrestling has won 2 matches
- Eiler shared about students rallying about other students.

Principal's Update

- SVC Update
 - o 3 students from the SVC will attend the PTSO meeting to discuss the program.
 - Highlighted the SVC banner, the program goals, student members, the tardy study and data (presented at November meeting)
 - Students met with Ms. Dorsey to discuss new concerns:
 - Stairwells: students going the wrong way on the staircases. More monitoring to ensure student safety.
 - canvas page: temp. ITC coming into the building on 2/24 to set up school wide canvas page.
 - fun Friday: Students enjoy the fun Friday. 6th grade likes the one subject a month. 7th grade: wish it was longer than just one period out of the day. 8th grade: just want to hang out with their friends without an activity.
 - honor roll recognition: like it but wish there was more variety.
 - Morning route through auditorium was causing more chaos than necessary. Ms Dorsey agreed to change the route for those not getting breakfast (with a sign to help with directions).
 - Bathrooms: 10/10 rule discussed the safety features of the rule.
 - Trash in the hallways: Signs and PSA campaign. Added trash cans to hallways and signs.
 Stairways are cleaner.
 - o Lunch trays in boys bathrooms: signs up, no more trays are left behind.
 - Future meeting: developing a plan/campaign to discuss bullying. In the brainstorming phase. Lessons to focus on empathy.
- Budget will be shared next meeting

- Standards and Instructional Resources Updated
- New math resources aligned with standards
- MTSS Overview
- Mental Health Supports: Hazel 7-7 M-F
- HR: Retention is 75%, +6,000 for master degree.

Open Floor

- Department of Education...any update about what is happening? Answer: Not at this time.
- New club: garden club.
 - Weekly meetings.
 - o Community garden to be planted around the perimeter (not the raised bed).
- Are we going to do another Sip and Share? Yes, in March and end of the year!
- Canvas observer is good
- Forest Park has a Canvas page and parents find it very helpful to know what is going on.

Next Meeting: March 20th